
Resident Permit Parking Program Update – June 12, 2025 

The district has allocated 100% of the permits to eligible residents. There are 

still a small number of permits waiting to be picked up from our office, 

however, there are no additional permits available at this time. 

The County of Marin DPW has installed new signs in various locations along 

Brighton and Wharf Roads. As the Map indicates, the overnight parking 

restriction will be from 2am to 5am on specific sections of Brighton and 

Wharf. There are still areas on both of these streets where overnight parking 

is not restricted as long as the vehicle is shorter than 22 feet. 

 

The Marin County Sheriff’s office can now enforce the parking restrictions as the signs have been 

installed. The BCPUD suggests that all parking permit applicants please pick-up their stickers. 

Reminder that the parking map below shows which areas are affected by the overnight restrictions. 

 

 


